
Information Item 
 

Date: January 15, 2019 

To: The City Manager 

From: Johnnie Taylor, Director of Operations 

Subject: 

Report on the Bulk Container Program 
 

Strategic Focus Area: Healthy Environment  

Strategic Objective: Develop Comprehensive Solid Waste Management 

Strategies 

Strategic Plan Action Item: No 

Key Work Item: No 

 

 Staff will present a report on the bulk container program. 

 

 

 

 

 


